
WELCOME.  We extend to each of you a very warm welcome 
to Stanborough Park Church this morning.  We are honoured 
to have with us as our special guests, Richard Harrington MP, 
and Councillor Ian Brown.  May Jesus, the perfect Christmas 
gift, bless us with His perfect peace and a sense of His 
presence in our hearts today and every day.

THE SINGING GROUP will be singing today at Rutland Lodge, 
WD17 4UJ at 6pm.

THE CHRISTMAS SOUP RUN will be on Friday 14 December and 
will be led by Pat Walton.  The driver will be Ben Davison.  If 
you wish to donate bars of chocolate, satsumas, toiletries, etc 
for this special soup run, please give them to Pat Walton or 
put them in the Welfare Box on the Personal Ministries desk.

THE CHRISTMAS TREE is in place thanks to Neilsen Roberts, 
Gordon Walton, Eric Wolfram and Andrew Evers.

PRAYER CORNER. Let us pray for the children receiving the toys 
donated today.  Let us also remember the people of the 
Southern Philippines affected by the typhoon Bopha.

FAMILY MINISTRIES PRAYER BASKET. The Prayer Basket  is still 
with the Dean family. Let us continue to pray for Les, Lydia, 
Rebecca, Kito, Nick, Daniela and Uriel. May God continue to 
bless them abundantly!

SENIOR CLUB CHRISTMAS PARTY, MONDAY 10 DECEMBER. 
For those who have booked, please plan to be at the church 
at 12.30pm for a 1pm start. Sorry no more places are 
available. We look forward to a delicious lunch and a fun 
filled afternoon. The party will end at 5pm. This will be our last 
meeting for 2012.  We will meet again on Monday 7 January 
2013 at the usual time.

JUNIOR CHOIR.  If you have children aged between 10&14yrs 
& would like them to join the Junior Choir, please see Jiae Ahn 
to book a place. Rehearsals Thurs 5.30-6.30pm.

THE NEXT TUESDAY TALKS will be on Tuesday 11 December. 
Jacques Venter is the speaker and the title will be ‘The 
Unexpected Gift’.  The talk starts at 8pm. A light supper will be 
served at 7pm. All are welcome.

OUR CHURCH SERVICES ARE RECORDED and streamed live 
on the internet. If you prefer not to be filmed please ask 
one of the deacons to assist you to appropriate seating.

DVD RECORDINGS OF OUR SERVICES are available for 
purchase. Order from the Reception Desk after the 
service. 

TRAINING IN SAFE FOOD HANDLING.  One day course at 
Watford Town church, Sunday 6 January 9.30am-4.30pm. 
For further information including cost and to register by 
Dec 18, please contact Pastor Sam Davies of Bedford 
Church at samodavies@aol.com 

SPCM.  Interested in Lessons in Violin, Cello, Guitar, 
Woodwind & Brass instruments, as well as Singing (1-1, or 
group lessons)? Contact Jiae on spcmahn@gmail.com

CREATIVE CRAFT CLASSES - every Wed 1.30-3.30pm in the 
Larch Room. All are welcome. For more details, please 
contact Pat Walton or Joanna Gentle 07722 342 948.

PATHFINDERS/ADVENTURERS.  Thank you to everyone from 
the Pathfinder/Adventurer Club for your support in all our 
activities on 1-2 December.  Our next Pathfinder Meeting 
is Sunday 13 January 2013. Application forms are 
available from 15 December 2012. Stanborough 

SECONDARY SCHOOL CHRISTMAS CONCERT is being held 
in the Sanctuary on Thursday 20 December at 7pm. There 
will be refreshments afterwards.

THE COMMUNITY WITNESSING GROUP will be going out 
today at 2.30pm. Please meet in the Maple room. All 
welcome.  

THE WELFARE DEPARTMENT is in need of clothes for children 
aged 3 years upwards, Double and Single sheets and 
duvet covers, towels, winter coats for children, men and 
ladies. Food is always welcome.

9.45 am
Welcome

Hymn 74 NAH

Prayer

Mission News

Meditation in 
Music

Lesson Study

Mission Offering

Hymn 596 NAH

Closing Prayer

Jim Huzzey

‘How Sweet the Name of Jesus 
Sounds’

Sharon Harris

Alesha Thomson

'Abba Father'
Amy Cornwall

'The Gospel and the Law'

Jim Huzzey

‘Praise Him! Jesus our 
Blessed Redeemer’

Annabelle Lim

Sabbath School Announcements

THERE WILL BE TWO PARALLEL SERVICES IN DECEMBER
Saturday 15 December
Saturday 29 December

The other weeks in December are special services and 
we look forward to worshipping with the main church. 

THE ANNUAL CHRISTMAS CAFE 
will be held on 15 December at 7.30pm

Great food, live music, please invite your friends! 
Tickets must be booked by tonight!

Book a table of 8 and get a place free!

Announcements

mailto:spcmahn@gmail.com


11 am
Trumpet Fanfare

Call to worship

Invocation

Hymn 98 NAH

Prayer

Tithes and Offerings

Dedication of  
Joshua Neves

Scripture Reading  

Prayer

Meditation in Music

Presentations

Response

Children’s song

Meditation

Hymn 181 NAH

Benediction

Nadene Moser

 
'There’s a Song in the Air'

Hymn 84 NAH

'This Advent season we welcome 
Christ into our hearts and lives. We ask 

that He may be cradled in the 
manger of our love so that He will live 
and grow in us. In His Name we pray.  

Amen'

'Angels from the Realms of Glory'

Pastor Patrick Boyle

Isaiah 9: 6,7 (NLT)
Richard Harrington MP 

Paul Bellamy

Children’s Choir

Pat Walton - Luke Stickland, Abigail 
Davison and Luke Balderstone

 Councillor Ian Brown

  'Jesus Reigns in Me'
Grant and Estelle Elias

'A Gift', Pastor Paul Lockham

'Joy to The World'

Pastor Paul Lockham

Serving Elders: Paul Bellamy & Neilson Roberts
Organist: Brian Combridge 

Sat 8 Dec Toy Service, Combined, Speaker P.Lockham
Youth Christmas Party, 7.30pm

Mon  10 Dec Badminton Club, Stan. School, 5.30pm 
Seniors Club Christmas Party, 2-5pm

Tue 11 Dec Tuesday Talks
Wed 12 Dec   Creative Craft Classes 1.30pm

Badminton Club, Stan. School, 5.30pm
Prayer Meeting, 7.30pm

Fri 14 Dec Christmas Soup Run
Sat 15 Dec Divine Service, 11am, Speaker Ivana Mendez

Parallel Service, Speaker Nick Dean
Annual Christmas Cafe

Sun 6 Jan Training in Safe Food Handling

Pastoral Team
Karin Wieczorek
pastorkarinw@gmail.com
Mobile: 0770 681 3907
DAY OFF: Sunday

Ivana Mendez
ivanamendez@hotmail.co.uk

Mobile: 07539 326780

Stanborough Centre Office
Centre Manager: Michael Swain

stanboroughcentre@gmail.com / 07962 320372 
AV Advance Requests/Bookings

spcavteam@gmail.com
AV Duty Assistant for December: Carl Swain

DVD Recordings of Services
Available to order from the desk after the Divine Service

Stanborough Park College of Music
Jiae Ahn, Tel. 07837 404 261 / Email: spcmahn@gmail.com

bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org 
Deadline is THURSDAY 3pm

*  *  *  *  *  *  *

SUNSET TIMES Today: 3.52pm Next Friday: 3.51pm

8 December 2012

Welcome To
Stanborough Park Church

Christmas Toy Service

'And I have been a constant example of how 
you can help those in need by working hard. 

You should remember the words of the Lord Jesus: 'It is 
more blessed to give than to receive.' 

Acts 20:35

Pastoral Team: Karin Wieczorek & Ivana Mendez
Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church

609 St Albans Road
Watford WD25 9JL

01923 894 664 
www.stanboroughchurch.org

www.livestream.com/stanboroughparkchurch

Contacts

Congregation please stand as Mayor 
and platform party enter

Diary

The children bring their Gifts

Toy Service 


